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December 29, 2021

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research
State Clearinghouse Unit

1400 Tenth Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: Public Review Period Extension for the Sites Reservoir Project Revised Draft
Environmental Impact Report/Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact
Statement, SCH Number 2001112009

To whom it may concern:

On November 12, 2021, the Sites Project Authority and the Bureau of Reclamation
(Reclamation) released a Revised Draft Environmental Impact Report/Supplemental Draft
Environmental Impact Statement (RDEIR/SDEIS) for a 60-day public review period ending on
January 11, 2022. The Authority and Reclamation have decided to extend the public review
period for the RDEIR/SDEIS until January 28, 2022. We kindly request the end of the public
review period be updated accordingly on CEQAnet.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 916-880-0676 or aforsythe@sitesproject.org.

Sincerely,

ﬁ( . @fs"\:—’«“q

Alicia Forsythe
Environmental Planning and Permitting Manager
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P.O. Box 517
Maxwell, CA 95955
530.438.2309



